
Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Spring Term – 18/01/19 

This Week... 
Maths 
This week we have been using negative numbers in contexts such as 
temperature.  This linked our Maths to Geography as we have drawn graphs 
that show extreme temperatures on Earth.  We have also been calculating 
averages for groups of data.   
 
English 
We have been writing draft paragraphs to create an information leaflet about 
the fictional planet ‘Pandora.  We have been trying to write using scientific 
language.   
  

Next Week... 
 

Maths 
We will be calculating with fractions.  
 
English  
We will be thinking about arguments, 
‘for’ and ‘against’ the Mars One project 
(a one-way journey for humans to 
Mars).  The children will be writing a 
discussion text that explores the pros 
and cons of this mission.   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any 

questions you may have. 
 Wednesday 23rd January – Borwick hall Meeting for parents in school @ 6pm.  I hope you are 

able to attend this very important meeting.  
 Monday 28th January 3:30pm PTA meeting (all welcome) 
 Wednesday 13th February – Friday 15th February – Borwick Hall residential trip. 
 Friday 15th February – School closes for half-term. 
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in 

school this week please.  Thank you for your support.   
Don’t Forget 

 Children need P.E. kits in school (P.E. is on a Tuesday) and swimming continues on a Friday until half 
term. 

 Homework is to be returned to school on a MONDAY please! I would greatly appreciate it if you 
could support your child at home with their homework – any problems then please let me know!   

 The Space Project is due back on Wednesday 27th February (after half term). 
  

 Special News! 
 

Curriculum Certificate – Lilly-Mae 
  

Christian Value – Truth – Emilee B 
 

Writer of the Week - Alex 
 
 

 
 

                                                                                                    Miss Morris  


